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Comments: Please reconsider this project. Fixed anchors are essential to climbers'  safety and have been

authorized for decades.

 

Prohibiting fixed anchors will not only create safety issues, but will prevent further vertical exploration by

climbers, discourage proper use of public lands and put an end to America's potential for being home to more

record shattering climbing achievements. 

 

There is so much potential for climbing and we are just at the beginning, please reconsider and collaborate with

climbers to build a better, sustainable future. 


